
 

  
  

Sports Days 

A massive thank you to all of the pupils who participated so well in both sport mornings as well as parents, 
carers and family members who came along to cheer the children on. A special mention also to the staff, 
especially Mrs Dixon and Miss Scovell, Year 6 helpers and Year 5 Sports’ Crew helpers for all their efforts in 
making both mornings a success. 

Year 3-5 Sports Morning was won by Ruby House.  

EYFS and KS1 Sports Morning was won by Sapphire House. 

So far, it’s very close between the houses. On Thursday 13th July, we will find out which house will win the Year 
6 sports morning and we will then announce an overall winner – Good luck everyone! 

 

 

 

Sports Successes 

We are delighted to announce that we have once again achieved the School Games 

Gold Award! The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 

2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to 

the development of competition across their school and into the community. A huge 

thanks and congratulations go to Mrs Dixon and Miss Scovell for this fabulous 

achievement.  

Congratulations to our Year 5/6 girls’ 

football team who made it through to the 

semi-finals in a recent football 

tournament. 

 

Finally, congratulations to our basketball team that played recently in very warm 

conditions. All of their games were very close and the team’s shooting improved 

the more games they played! 
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Congratulations 

Congratulations to Lois, who recently 

took part in a horse-riding event and 

won Judges Favourite and Family Pony.  

Reports 

End of Year reports are being sent 

home, via Arbor, on Wednesday 12th 

July. If you are a parent, with Parental 

Responsibility, of a child in the school 

who does not currently receive any 

communications via email, but would 

like a copy of your child’s report, 

please contact the school office.  

We will hold a drop-in parent’s evening after-

school until 5pm on Monday 17th July, should you 

wish to discuss your child’s report with their class 

teacher. You do not need an appointment but 

please enter the building through the main office.  

Meet the Teacher 

Every September, we invite parents and carers to come into school at the end of the day to meet their child’s 

new teacher and their classroom. This is a very informal event but is an opportunity for parents to put a face 

to the name! In September, Meet the Teacher events will be on the following dates:  

Year 6 – Wednesday 6th September at 3:15pm 

Year 1 – Thursday 7th September at 3:10pm 

Year 2 – Monday 11th September at 3:10pm 

Year 3 – Wednesday 13th September at 3:15pm 

Year 4 – Thursday 14th September at 3:15pm 

Year 5 – Monday 18th September at 3:15pm 

When putting the dates into your diary, please remember that a child in Year 1 will be in Year 2 in September 

etc! 

Moving Up Morning 

Children will be ‘moving up’ to meet their 

new teacher in their new classroom on the 

morning of Thursday 13th July.  

 Year 2 Beach Day 

Year 2 will be holding a 

‘beach day’ in school next 

Friday – a letter with full 

details was emailed out to all 

Year 2 parents earlier today. 

Year 6 Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 13th July, Year 6 will hold their Sports Day from 

9am – 10:15am. Please note that entry to the school will be 

through the Capel Lane gate, which will only be open from 

9:00am until 9:15am. The gate will then be closed until the end 

of the event.  



Dates for your Diary 

A full list of dates for this term are below. New additions are highlighted in yellow.  

Monday 10th – Thursday 13th July Year 6 Production  

Wednesday 12th July Reports sent home 

Thursday 13th July Moving Up Morning 

Thursday 13th July Year 6 Sports Morning 9am – 10:15am – parents and carers invited 

Friday 14th July Year 2 Beach Day 

Monday 17th July Parents’ Evening drop-in session to discuss report queries 

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Leaver’s Disco 

Friday 21st July  Last day of term, Year 6 Leaver’s assembly at 11am 

Monday 24th July  Summer Holidays 

Monday 4th September First day of the new school year 

Wednesday 6th September Year 6 Meet the Teacher 

Thursday 7th September Year 1 Meet the Teacher 

Monday 11th September Year 2 Meet the Teacher 

Wednesday 13th September Year 3 Meet the Teacher 

Thursday 14th September Year 4 Meet the Teacher 

Monday 18th September  Year 5 Meet the Teacher 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

We have a lot of lost property in the school. Next week, 

(weather permitting) this will be laid out on the edge of 

the field at home time for you to claim lost items.  

Going forward, lost property will only be stored for a week before it is disposed of as we cannot continue to 

store all of the lost property we get for an extended period of time. Please ensure that your child’s property, 

particularly uniform, is named as it will then be returned to you.  

Pre-loved Uniform 

We also have a lot of pre-loved uniform that we do 

store in school. If you would like any of this uniform, 

please email the office with what you would like 

and the size you need. We are short of PE tops (so 

donations of these would be welcome) but we have 

lots of blue uniform waiting for a new home!  



   

 

  



 

 

 

  House points 

  

 

 

 

Well done to Sapphire in KS1 and Topaz in KS2. Ruby are still winning 
overall. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TimesTable Rockstars 

 Well done Lower Key Stage 2! 

 

  

 

 

 

  


